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3 join board of governors 

at Wilfrid Laurier University 

Three new members of the board of governors of Wilfrid

Laurier University, who will all serve for three years, were

introduced at the annual meeting of the board today.

The new members are:

Glen Wright, president of Wright, Mogg and Associates

of Waterloo, pension, benefits and actuarial consultants.

He is a former member of the board, serving from 1981 to 83,

and is the newly elected national vice-president of the

Progressive Conservative Party of Canada. He represents the

community at large.

Richard Cousineau, a member of the security staff of

the university for 13 years and a resident of Waterloo. He

was elected by the staff association.

Randy McGlynn of Waterloo, a partner in Lackner McLennan

Insurance Inc., returned as alumni representative for a

second term.
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